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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:15 PM

To: Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.

Subject: FW: Planned Apartment Complex Golf Course Rd and Westside Blvd

Please add to the record for PR 4030. 

 

From: Dan McCormack LAST_NAME <mccormackdj@comcast.net>  

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:53 PM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

Cc: larrysandoval75@gmail.com 

Subject: Planned Apartment Complex Golf Course Rd and Westside Blvd 

 

Dear Ms. Wolfley,  
 
I want to express my genuine opposition to the July 22nd planned zoom meeting for the DRB in 
reference to the subject project.  We homeowners will not be able to adequately lay out our positions 
on this project in a zoom environment.  We tried that with the developer once before and the meeting 
devolved into an unproductive exercise in futility.  We then had an in person meeting with them that 
provided both sides the opportunity to adequately discuss the relevant issues.  A zoom meeting with 
the DRB and developer will inevitably leave the homeowners concerns inadequately addressed and 
that is simply unfair to the homeowners.    
 
Please postpone this meeting until all parties can safely meet to discuss the concerns of the 
homeowners.  That is the only fair hearing that is possible.    
 
Respectfully,  
 
Daniel J. McCormack  
10919 Carreta Drive NW  
505-730-3507  
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